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November 17, 2017
Dear Kindergarten Families,

Greetings!  It is hard to believe how fast the school year is going.  We hope that you all enjoyed the adorable actors and actresses at our Thanksgiving plays this morning!   We have had a wonderful week remembering all of the special gifts from God that we have to be thankful for.  We are thankful for our families, our homes, our friends, our health, our pets, and so much more!   This is an important time for all of us to call to mind and say a prayer of thanksgiving for all that we have been given.
               Our Thanksgiving activities these past few weeks have included:
· We learned about the Pilgrims and the Native Americans celebrating the first Thanksgiving.  

· We read many stories about a Thanksgiving turkey and made our own turkeys.  They are        decorating our classrooms and the hallway.  Gobble, gobble!

· We talked about family members and made our own family portraits.  We are so          thankful that God gave us our families to love and care for us.

· We also made our own Pilgrim and Native American costumes!

· We had so much fun performing our plays!  Thanks for coming!

We also have talked about homes and families:

· We are trying very hard to learn our addresses and phone numbers.  Please reinforce at home.
· We graphed how many  people are in our family.

· We sorted a “Homes for Animals or People” poster.  We also made our own poster about a Pilgrim Home and an Native American Wetu home!
· We talked about all the ways we can help at home and did a project to show the chores we will do!

· We made a book about all of the people and things we are thankful for in our lives.

· We read about a special story about God and sang about how we are thankful for all He has given us.

SPECIAL NOTES:

Nov. 20-22
Thanksgiving activities
Nov. 22         All K5 Thanksgiving Feast  10:00

Nov. 22         Thanksgiving prayer service 10:45 in church

Nov. 22
Early Dismissal 11:30
Nov. 23-24    No School – Thanksgiving Break

Dec. 1           Parents Night Out!

Dec. 6-8        Scholastic Book Fair
Dec. 8 
All School Mass  8:30 a.m.

Dec. 15
K-4 and K-5 Advent Program in church at 12:00

Dec. 21          Advent Prayer Service 10:45

Dec. 21          Half Day – Early Dismissal 11:30

Dec. 22-29     No School – Christmas Break
.

Reminders:  We can’t emphasize enough how important the “emergency” clothes are to have ready in your child’s cubby.  Please ensure that they are appropriate for our colder weather. 
Thanks for taking the time to read this letter.  May God bless you and your family this Thanksgiving season.

Students need to bring shoes everyday to change into after they take off their boots. They should not be wearing their gym shoes. 

Student will not be checking out Library books during Thanksgiving, Christmas and Easter breaks. 


Sincerely,


Mary Curtin & Carol Albertini
